
 
NOTICE OF INTENT & COMMUNITY MEETING 

 
YELLOW CREEK NEAR HEATH STREET EAST  

EROSION CONTROL AND SLOPE STABILIZATION PROJECT 
CITY OF TORONTO 

 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) has initiated a study to address ongoing slope instability 
and erosion issues behind Heath Street East and Heath Crescent, in the City of Toronto. This study area is 
located in the Vale of Avoca ravine near St. Clair Avenue East and Yonge Street. The purpose of this 
proposed project is to protect life and property from the hazards of erosion and slope instability. 
 
TRCA is pleased to invite you to attend a Community Liaison Committee (CLC) meeting to discuss a range of 
preliminary conceptual alternatives which may be considered for this site. You will have the opportunity to 
speak with project staff, to learn more about the project, and to participate in the planning process. Meeting 
details are as follows: 

 
Monday, June 25, 2018  
7:00 pm to 8:30 pm 
Northern District Library 
Gwen Liu Meeting Room 200 
40 Orchard View Blvd., City of Toronto 
 
This project is being planned in accordance with 
Conservation Ontario’s Class Environmental 
Assessment for Remedial Flood and Erosion 
Control Projects (amended 2013), the approved 
process for this type of undertaking. This process 
includes public and stakeholder consultation, 
evaluation of alternatives, and identification of 
measures to mitigate any adverse impact of the 
work.  
 
This site has been identified as a priority candidate 
for erosion control and slope stabilization works 
through TRCA’s Erosion Risk Management 
Program. If you have any additional inquiries or are 
interested in receiving further information on this 
project, please contact the Project Manager by one 
of the methods below: 
 
Courtney Rennie  
Project Manager I, Engineering Projects 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
9755 Canada Company Avenue, Vaughan, Ontario, L4H 0A3 
Phone: (416) 661-6600 Ext. 5523                                                                                 
Email: courtney.rennie@trca.on.ca 
 
Subject to comments received as a result of this study and the receipt of 
necessary approvals and funding, TRCA intends to proceed with the 
construction of this project. 
 
Dated: June 8, 2018 

NOTICE OF COLLECTION 

 

Pursuant to the Municipal Freedom of information and Protection of Privacy Act, the information contained in this letter and any enclosed documents are collected under the authority of the 

Conservation Authorities Act. Information on this form may be disclosed to Government and Municipal agencies for review and comment, or to members of the public through the Freedom of 

Information process. No information, material or conclusions collected or reached through studies, reports, or otherwise will be kept confidential, and information may be made available to 

interested parties without the consent of the Owner. 

 
Questions about the collection of information should be directed to: Toronto and Region Conservation Authority, Attention: Senior Manager, Property and Legal Services, 5 Shoreham Drive, 
Toronto, Ontario, M3N 1S4, or via phone at: 416-661-6600. 


